3/18/2016 City of Portland Mail - Permit #552, 3 Carroll St.

Portlan:

Yes. Google's good here Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Maine

Permit #552, 3 Carroll St.

3 messages

Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov> Thu, Mar 17, 2016 at 3:25 PM
To: bob@portlandrenovations.com

Hi Bob,

I'm in the process of reviewing this permit application you submitted, and | just wanted to touch base on a
couple things.

First, the addition of the small storage area does not technically qualify for fast-track permitting, but | spoke with
Jeanie Bourke (code plan reviewer) and she is OK with allowing this as fast track. Please be aware that the
plans have not been reviewed for code compliance and it is the responsibility of the landowner and contractor to
ensure it is built to code.

Also, | had a question about the fence - what height will the fence be? If it will be 6 ft or less it doesn't
technically require permitting, but | just want to note for the record what it will be.

Thanks,
Chris

Chris Stacey

Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov

Robert van Wert <bob@portlandrenovations.com> Thu, Mar 17, 2016 at 4:54 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Chris,

Sounds great on the storage shed, thanks for letting it go by as fast track.

The majority of the fence is 4’ tall but there is one section at6’, which is kept at that height intentionally.
Let me know if you have any other questions.

Bob

https://mail .google.com/mail/?ui=2&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=153860a3afcOecdb&sim|=153860a3afcOecdb&sim|=153865b4c8c16194&siml=1... 1/2



3/18/2016 City of Portland Mail - Permit #552, 3 Carroll St.

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 3:26 PM

To: bob@portlandrenovations.com

Subject: Permit #552, 3 Carroll St.

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

Robert van Wert <bob@portlandrenovations.com> Thu, Mar 17, 2016 at 6:52 PM
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>

From: Christina Stacey

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2016 3:26 PM
To: bob@portlandrenovations.com
Subject: Permit #552, 3 Carroll St.

[Quoted text hidden]

Notice: Under Maine law, documents - including e-mails - in the possession of public officials or city employees
about government business may be classified as public records. There are very few exceptions. As a result,
please be advised that what is written in an e-mail could be released to the public and/or the media if requested.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?ui=28&ik=9fa874736b&view=pt&search=inbox&th=153860a3afcOecdb&sim|=153860a3afcOecdb&simI=153865b4c8c16194&simI=1... 2/2



